
 

 

UPHS named California Distinguished School  

Last week, University Preparatory High School (UPHS) was named 
a California Distinguished School. The two-year honor was awarded 
by the California Department of Education (CDE) based on the 

 indicators that 

include test scores, suspension rates, and conditions and climate. 
This spring, the CDE named 223 schools as California Distinguished 
Schools. UPHS had previously been named a California 
Distinguished School in 2019. 

“Principal Eric Thiessen, UPHS teachers and staff, and parents are 
to be commended for creating a supportive and inclusive school 
environment where students thrive,” said Tim Hire, Tulare County 
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